
Stay ahead of 2015 coding, billing changes

Nov. 24, 2014—An “onslaught” of public and private payer changes to coding, billing, and collections are likely
to make life tougher for clinical laboratories next year. The Dark Report is presenting a 90-minute webinar aimed
at helping labs maximize the money they generate from testing in 2015.

The Dec. 4 webinar’s speakers are: Rina Wolf from Xifin, Tom Scheanwald from APS Medical Billing, and Michelle
Miller from Vachette Pathology. Learn more.

https://www.captodayonline.com/stay-ahead-2015-coding-billing-changes/
http://www.darkdaily.com/audio-conferences/essentials-for-2015-in-coding-billing-and-collections-for-clinical-labs-and-pathology-groups-1118#axzz3JOAnSgxe

